
 

SERRA AGM will be on Tuesday, April 30, 2019  

View this email in your browser  

 

 

Reminder: 

2019 SERRA Annual General Meeting 

 Tuesday, April 30th - Doors open 6 p.m.  
Our AGM is a must-attend event for members – and 

interested non-members – to learn more about our 

community and the actions SERRA is taking to ensure 

Davisville Village remains vibrant. 

No need to be a 

member to 

attend our 

AGM.  

All are 

welcome.  

https://mailchi.mp/6ff5de367b86/a-gentle-reminder-about-serras-annual-general-meeting-on-tuesday?e=dcee02ab37


 

 

Thank you for your support  

  

Your $25 membership adds to our voice when we work to improve our 

neighbourhood. A donation to our legal fund helps us cover the cost of 

opposing developments at the various tribunal hearings. 

 

Thank you if you have made a donation or paid your annual membership. 

Your support is very much appreciated. 

 

Anyone wishing to renew, make a donation or become a new member, 

may click on the button below to go to our website membership and 

donation page. 

 

Thank you from all of us at SERRA.  

  

 

 

Community Consultation Notice:  

Planning application for 1408-1420 Bayview Avenue 
 

Below is the notice for the community consultation meeting for 1408-1420 Bayview 

Avenue. 

 

Date: Monday, May 6, 2019  

Time: 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

Place: Greenwood College School, 443 Mount Pleasant Road (Lodge Room) 

 

To speak to the planner directly, contact Alex Teixeira, at (416) 392-0459 

or Alex.Teixeira@toronto.ca. You can mail your comments to the planner at 

mailto:Alex.Teixeira@toronto.ca
https://southeglinton.ca/membership/


 

Toronto and East York District, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, East Tower, 12th 

Floor, M5H 2N2. 

 

You may also contact Councillor Jaye Robinson, Ward 15, at (416) 395-6408 

or Councillor_Robinson@toronto.ca. 

  

 

 

mailto:Councillor_Robinson@toronto.ca


 

SERRA is holding a Tree For Me event at June 

Rowlands Park. 

Registration is required. 

 

To read more about this event, please visit our 

website by clicking here. 

 

 

 

 

https://southeglinton.ca/environment/get-your-free-tree-or-shrub-at-our-tree-for-me-event-tuesday-may-28-2019/


 
 

Friends of the Beltline: 

Get involved! Contribute to the health and beauty of 

one of our area’s finest natural treasures by 

participating in the Beltline spring cleanup on 

Sunday, May 5, 2019.  

For more detail contact Donna Koegl at 416-258-

0484 or at dkoegl@sagerealestate.ca 

 

 

 

mailto:dkoegl@sagerealestate.ca

